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King celebrates 30 years of service at KDOT 
 
Kathy King, Engineering Technician Specialist in the Bureau of Construction and 
Materials, has achieved a career milestone and is celebrating 30 years of valued service to 
the State of Kansas. 
 
King began at the Kansas Department of Revenue, serving at that agency for several years. 
In 1996, she joined the Kansas Department of Transportation in the Office of 
Transportation Information. Through the years she has received several promotions in the 
bureaus of Construction and Maintenance, Inspector General, Transportation Planning and 
Bridge Design.  
 
She is currently in the Estimating and Letting unit where she has worked for the past two 
years as an Estimator on all construction projects that are included in KDOT’s monthly bid 
letting. 
 
King and her husband, Brad, have two children and reside in Topeka. 
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